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• Business 

Briefcase: Business Snippets from around South Australia 

 

New Woolworths set to open in Port Adelaide 
A new Woolworths is scheduled to open at 200-220 Commercial Road at the Port Adelaide 
Plaza on Wednesday the July 23, with 80 staff joining the local team. 

The opening of the supermarket will be attended by the City of Port Adelaide Enfield Mayor 
Claire Boan from 7:30am with a ‘Fresh Fair’, offering a range of free samples handed out by 
Woolworths. 
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